
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
8 October 2021 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
We know that working in partnership with families is key to a child’s success in school. In 
Nursery, we use SEESAW as a platform to share communication between home and school. 
You should have already received your child’s log in details for their SEESAW account. Please 
speak to your child’s key worker if you require log in details. 
 
We will use SEESAW to: 

 share our termly learning 

 share weekly story times and activities 

 share ways you can support your child at home 

 remind you of any upcoming events 

 share mini home-school projects 

 collect views from you and your child 
 
We are excited to develop our relationship with you further, in order to support your child. 
Please take some time to log on to SEESAW and familiarise yourself with the app.  
 
Look out for the first post from the Nursery Team! 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

C Clark 

 
Miss C Clark 
Deputy Head of School  
 


